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Grow Education Partners Lead consultant teachers 2022 – 2023:
Dear Colleagues, 
As for every year, Grow Education Partners is keen to use the expertise in our schools to support other schools. This is a great opportunity for excellent practitioners to support other schools whilst also providing them with continuing professional development opportunities. Costs will be covered by Grow Education through School Improvement packages. 
We are currently keen to hear from schools with strong
· Writing moderators
· Phonics leaders 
· Foundation subject leaders – MfL, Humanities, Computing, Art, PHSE, DT, Science
· RE leaders
· EYFS leaders
· General strong practitioners (KS1/2/both) who can support teaching and learning in schools requiring additional support
Lead consultant teachers will need proven experience and success in their field and ideally, although not exclusively, will have already worked in other schools. Grow Education Partners will pay your school for the time given to support others using school improvement package days. 
If you have any leaders in your school who you wish to nominate then please contact Helen Ridding at helen.ridding@london.anglican.org 
We cannot promise how much work we can offer, if any, as this is determined by school requests, but would like to draw upon your expertise if schools wish to have additional support next year. 
Thank you, as always, for your continued support for Grow Education Partners. 
Please complete the attached form and return it to Helen in your own time. 
I would like to nominate the following to be Grow consultant teachers:
	Name of nominee
	Name and role of leader
	Reason for nomination- (if phonics please specify which SSP)
	email address of HT 

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	



Thank you
Helen Ridding 
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